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Bids, Notices
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS

Sealed bid proposals will be received by the West Baton Rouge Parish School 
Board until 3:00 P.M., Monday, September 23, 2024. All bid proposals for 
the sale of the following surplus property: the Former Devall Middle School 
Site, including all improvements thereon must be forwarded to the West Ba-
ton Rouge Parish School Board by Certified mail through the United States 
Postal Service; also HAND DELIVERED BIDS will be ACCEPTED. The en-
velope containing the sealed bid are to be addressed to the West Baton Rouge 
Parish School Board, 3761 Rosedale Road, Port Allen, Louisiana 70767, and 
the exterior thereof shall be clearly marked “DEVALL MIDDLE SCHOOL 
BID.” ATTN: Dr. Chandler Smith, Superintendent.

All proposals in hand will be publicly opened and read aloud at 3:00 p.m. on 
Monday, September 23, 2024 and any proposals received subsequent to the 
opening will be returned unopened.  General Conditions and Instructions to 
Bidders together with Property Description and Bid Form may be acquired 
from West Baton Rouge Parish School Board 3761 Rosedale Road, Port Al-
len, Louisiana 70767 or by contacting Dr. Chandler Smith, Superintendent, 
telephone number (225) 343-8309 or (225) 610-6378 or Mr. Jared Gibbs, 
Director of Finance, telephone number (225) 343-8309 or (225) 270-0610.

Arrangements to inspect the property may be made with Mr. Chad Fontenot, 
Supervisor of Maintenance, by telephone at (225) 413-8840.

Minimum acceptable bid for the site is $100,000.00. 

Award of the purchase will be made to the highest bidder at or over the min-
imum acceptable bid subject to acceptance and approval by the West Baton 
Rouge Parish School Board.

The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids.
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